From: Edith Couchmab

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Saturday, November 4, 2017 12:27:32 PM

Edith Couchmab
88 Wheeler Road
Hollis, NH 03049

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This project is definitely not in the long-term best interests of the people and environment of the State
of New Hampshire. | urge you to deny approval to this misguided proposal.

Sincerely,
Edith Couchman
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